
  

Celebrate the New Year  

with Health Talents International!  

  

...with a life-changing gift before 2010 comes to a close! 

Health Talents has recently enhanced its online giving options to include American 

Express, in addition to MasterCard and Visa. Follow the link below and make your one-

time gift or schedule regular gifts on a monthly, quarterly or annual basis. Read on to learn 

about some life changing opportunities. 

https://npo.networkforgood.org/Donate/Donate.aspx?npoSubscriptionId=1003651 

Leche for Life 
  

Leche (milk) for Life is a pilot program scheduled for 

implementation in the second   quarter of 2011.  Leche for Life is 

designed to address chronic malnutrition and developmental 

stunting from the womb to five years of age by providing vital 

nutrients and protein, in the form of vitamins and milk to 

impoverished families, for only $15 per month.  This pilot 

program was approved by our Board of Directors in early 

December at the request of our medical team in Guatemala. 

Within days of approval, ABC News featured a news segment 

discussing the very problem we aim to address: 

http://abcnews.go.com/Health/malnutrition-severe-stunting-

guatemalan-children/story?id=12381731&page=1 

Leche for Life will not only provide for the families nutritional 



needs, but will include a strong educational program and require a commitment from the 

family, their local church and community volunteers.  

Health Talents is seeking twenty sponsors for the pilot phase of this program at $15 per 

month. You may contact Rick Harper at HTIRick@aol.com for more information. 

If you'd simply like to provide vitamins, a $420 gift will provide 25,000 children's vitamins 

or $400 will provide 15,000 prenatal vitamins. 

 

Water for Life 
  

The water filter displayed below is a gravity fed system that provides up to 

ten gallons of pure, drinkable water every twenty-four hours.  

The majority of our ABC families do have access to water, though on 

occasions it means they carry it a short distance. However, almost none of 

them have access to pure drinking water unless it is purchased. These 

systems can be placed in a home for $50 and are capable of removing 100% 

of all parasites, 99.99% of pathogenic bacteria, and meet US standards for 

safe drinking water. They are so effective you can take water from a lake, 

pond or stream and drink with confidence after filtering. 

We believe this is an excellent way to improve the health of our children in the ABC Program and 

the entire family will benefit. If you would like to make sure you child's family receives a water 

filter, please send a gift of $50 to Health Talents International, PO Box 8303, Searcy, AR 72145 or 

make an online donation, and we will insure that a unit is delivered to the family and provide the 

necessary training.     

 

 
PRAYERS FOR THE HTI FAMILY  

Dr. Benny Cleveland asks for prayers for his wife, Becky, who has had to enter a rehab 

center.    You may send Dr. Benny a note at this address:  brc2060@aol.com   

 
  

We always need and appreciate "undesignated gifts" that support our general operations. 

 Won't you consider making a donation before the end of the year and celebrate God's 

creation with the Health Talents family? 



  

All of us at Health Talents, both in Guatemala and the 

United States, thank you so very much for everything you 

do to support this ministry.  Thousands and thousands of 

people have been blessed because of the work of Health 

Talents.  May God bless you as we go into the New Year. 

                                                        Rick Harper, Executive 

Director 
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